
Super Bowl Squares Fundraiser for OLW School 

Join us for a fun and exciting way to support OLW School and have a chance to win cash 

prizes!: 

 

How It Works: 

• There are 100 squares available in total. 

• 2 of the squares will be assigned to OLW School (purchased directly for the kids!). 

• We’ll start with 98 available squares on OneCause. 

• Each square costs $127.50. 

 

Why the Price? 

You might wonder why the price is a bit unusual. The reason is that your purchase helps us 

buy two squares for OLW School! It's a small price to pay for a great cause - it’s for the kids! 

 

How to Participate: 

1. Purchase a square for $127.50 through the Fixed Price menu item. 

2. After you purchase your square, you’ll be assigned a position in the grid. 

3. Each square will have a new set of numbers for each quarter of the game, so you get 

multiple chances to win! 

 

Buy a Square For Yourself or a Teacher: 

Buy a square for yourself or gift a square to an OLW teacher or staff member. If you would 

like to gift a square, after your purchase please email FSA parent volunteer Christian Haas 

at christianhaas13@gmail.com with your request.  

 

Cash Prizes: 

There are four chances to win cash during the Super Bowl game: 

• End of First Quarter: $500 

• End of Second Quarter: $1,000 

• End of Third Quarter: $500 

• End of Game: $1,500 

Each quarter, numbers will be randomly assigned to each square, so your numbers will 

change with every quarter. The winner is determined by the last digit of the teams' scores at 

the end of each quarter. 

 

Why Participate? 

Not only do you have the chance to win cash prizes, but you’re also supporting OLW School. 

Your purchase helps us provide valuable resources for the kids and faculty. 

 

Don't wait! Squares are limited, and once they’re gone, they’re gone. Get yours today and 

help make this fundraiser a touchdown for OLW! 🎉 

 

Questions? 

Please contact FSA parent volunteers Christian Haas at christianhaas13@gmail.com or Jake 

Kolin at jake.kolin@gmail.com with any questions. Thanks for your support! 
 


